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The National Center on Health Physical Activity and Disability (NCHPAD) is conducting a survey to 
gather information about the needs of parents of students with disabilities around schooling during the 
current COVID-19 health situation. This survey will help us understand the needs of parents of students 
with disabilities who receive services through schools. We are asking our colleagues and partners to 
help us distribute this survey through your network, listservs, newsletters, or social media outlets.  
The survey will be open until October 8th. Please click on the link below to view or begin the survey. 

Survey Link: https://uab.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5gOJ6MvgmUQtRKB  

What are your concerns as your child with a disability returns to school? The National Center on 
Health, Physical Activity and Disability (@NCHPAD) is conducting a survey to gather information 
to help stakeholders make informed decisions about school openings and safety this school year.  
Let NCHPAD know your thoughts by participating in the survey before October 8th: https://bit.
ly/3i6S9xs

Whether you are back in school or are going virtual, The National Center on Health, Physical 
Activity and Disability (@NCHPAD) wants to gather information about the needs of parents of 
students with disabilities around schooling during the current COVID-19 health situation. Complete 
the survery before October 8th here: https://bit.ly/3i6S9xs

Are you the parent or guardian of a child with a disability who is in school? @NCHPAD wants to 
know!  https://bit.ly/3i6S9xs
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